
 
 

 

Pre-Bid Meeting for the Construction of 38 New Homes 

 

From:   Sharie Benson – Tribal Housing Executive Director and Dave Schreiner – 
Project Manager 

 

 

The Yavapai-Apache Nation Housing department will hold a meeting to discuss an 
upcoming construction project on Tuesday, October 1, 2024 at the Tunlii Community 
Building located at 1520 E. Cherry Creek Road in Camp Verde, AZ.  The meeting will 
start promptly at 8:30 am. 

 

The project will be funded through the Low Income Housing Tax Credit program and is 
expected to start vertical construction in March of 2025.  Water & Sewer have an 
anticipated start date of December 1, 2024 with shallow utilities to immediately follow.  

 

Interested parties should attend to learn about the scope and location of the project, bid 
and construction timeline, and the processes we follow when building homes. 

 
For questions, please contact Dave Schreiner at 970-989-5537 (email at 
dschreiner@yan-tribe.org) or Sharie Benson at 928-567-7835 (email sbenson@yan-
tribe.org. 
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